for relerence use Only. Inis Material is covered by copyright and may not be quoted or reproduced without permission of copyright holder.

Dr. M. Demerec Biological Laboratory Long Island Biological Association Cold Spring Harbor, Long Island, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Demerec:

I have your letter of February 21 inviting me to come to Cold Spring Harbor as a guest of the Laboratory this summer, and an very pleased of course that you have not forgotten our conversation at Philadelphia. However, I am not yet in a position to say definitely whether I can or cannot come. I know you want to know as soon as possible and am going to try to bring things to a head as soon as I can and will let you know inmediately thereafter.

With best wishes.

Very truly yours,

T. M. Sonneborn

Tasili